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OFFICIAL 

Lefevre Peninsula Upgrades Project 
Background 
The northern Lefevre Peninsula is one of the key 

economic growth areas in South Australia.  

To support the development of this region, the 

Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the 

Department) is upgrading transport infrastructure in 

the area.  

This $53.5 million upgrade will benefit local residents, 

visitors and workers by increasing the capacity of the 

road network. The upgrade will include supporting the 

defence expansion at Osborne, as well as other 

industries already established on the peninsula and 

improve future heavy vehicle access to the port.  

Upgrades will include: 

• a realignment and upgrade of the junction of 

Victoria Road and Pelican Point Road; 

• upgrades to the Victoria Road and Veitch Road 

junction; 

• upgraded pedestrian crossings linking with paths 

to the Kardi Yarta playground, Biodiversity Park 

and defence industry car parks; 

• improved bike lanes and footpaths and new 

landscaping adjacent to the upgrades; and 

• new LED road lighting, line marking and drainage. 

Targeted pavement rehabilitation works will also be 

undertaken on sections of Victoria Road between 

Oliver Rogers Road, North Haven and Indarra Street, 

Taperoo. Please see concept overleaf.  

These upgrades form part of a $100 million 

commitment to road and rail infrastructure 

improvements on the Lefevre Peninsula. Jointly 

funded by the South Australian and Australian 

governments (50:50) it will support the creation of 205 

jobs per year for the life of the project. 

Project timing 
Major construction is expected to commence late 
2023 and be completed in late 2024. 

Current works 
Site investigation activities have commenced.  The 

information collected as part of these works will help 

inform the project’s design. 

Biodiversity Park 
While a small portion of Biodiversity Park will be 
required for the project, the proposed design allows 
for new open space, landscaping and revegetation.  
We are committed to working with key stakeholders 

and the local community to ensure vegetation and 

landscaping plans further enhance the area.  

Community engagement  
Community and stakeholder engagement is 

important for the successful delivery of this project. 

As part of the ongoing planning, the Project Team 

will be in Osborne to meet with the community and 

answer any questions you may have.  

Community drop-in sessions will be held at the 

Osborne Community Hall, 539 Victoria Road, 

Osborne. Please drop by anytime: 

o Thursday, 23 February: anytime 

between 11am – 1pm and 4pm – 6pm  

o Sunday, 26 February: anytime between 

10am – 12pm.  

  

For more information 
If you would like to register to attend a community 
information session, to receive project updates, or 
speak contact the project team, please either: 

• call: 1300 794 880 

• email: DIT.LefevreUpgradeProject@sa.gov.au 

• visit: www.dit.sa.gov.au/Lefevre or 

• scan the QR code: 

mailto:DIT.LefevreUpgradeProject@sa.gov.au
http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/Lefevre
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